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A project is underway to deliver a new primary school in Denham Court on Commissioners Drive. The school will 
include 44 flexible learning spaces, a library, hall, canteen and covered outdoor learning area.  

Update on out of hours deliveries 

Further to our December 2020 notifications, the oversized truck deliveries to the school have been rescheduled 
due to wet weather. 

Oversized truck deliveries are now scheduled between 11:00pm and 4:30 am on the following days during the 
summer holiday period: 

▪ Wednesday 06 January 2021 

▪ Thursday 07 January 2021 

▪ Friday 08 January 2021 

▪ Saturday 09 January 2021

Please note that deliveries may be extended into the following weeks if we experience inclement weather. 

Driving hours for oversize trucks are regulated by Transport for NSW and Campbelltown City Council. Oversize 
deliveries take place outside of normal hours to minimise the impact on road users and the general public. Traffic 
controllers will be on site to manage entry and exit of vehicles to and from the construction site as necessary. The 
map over the page indicates the truck route. 

We are committed to minimising the impact of construction on local residents. Upon arrival on site, truck drivers 
will switch off their engines and remain in the cabs until approved working hours begin at 7:00am and reversing 
beepers and radios will be muted to minimise disruption. 

Standard construction hours are 7:00am to 6:00pm Monday to Friday and 8:00am to 1:00pm Saturdays. There will 
be no works on Sundays or Public Holidays unless notified. 
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Keeping you updated 

Thank you for your understanding during this important work. We welcome any enquiries regarding work at 
Denham Court Public School.   

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
New South Wales. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students 
and supports growth in the local economy. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

School site 

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/

